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March 10, 2020 
 
 
Hello Granite Falls staff, students, and families, 
 
 
The Granite Falls School District has been notified that Governor Jay Inslee is holding a press 
conference sometime between 10:00 am and 12:00noon tomorrow, March 11, 2020. The 
substance of this press conference will likely impact schools in Western Washington. We don’t 
know the full extent of the press conference and will be watching with you. We will follow up 
with additional details as information becomes available regarding how this will impact our 
schools and community. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Melanie Freeman 
Communications 
Granite Falls School District 

 


